
Aqua Class March Newsletter

What we are learning
This month we will be 
focusing on the numbers 
1-10. Along with the colors 
and alphabet in ASL. We 
will also be learning the 
signs for “Flower” and 
“Happy”.

“Flower”            “Happy”

Weekly Units
• Mar. 3rd –Nursery 

Rhymes
• Mar. 10th – Fairy Tales
• Mar. 17th – St. Patrick's 

Day/ Spring
• Mar. 24th –
• Mar. 31st – Baby 

animals/ Pond life

Reminders

• Spring pictures April 1st. 
More information to come 
home later.

• Please have you child here 
before 8:15. This is the time 
that we start our lessons.

• Make sure to check your 
child’s daily to see if they are 
running low on supplies.

• Please send a package of 
wipes. We are running low. 
We not only use them for 
diaper changes but also to 
wipe off hands and faces 
after snack and lunch.

• I only check dojo when it is 
naptime. If someone other 
than you is picking your 
child, please call and let us 
know.


